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              17th Sept 2021   

            Being the best you can be. 

    Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well done to all the children who have achieved Fibbersley Stars this week and have been demonstrating our school values. 

This week each class has been introducing their curriculum challenges and it has been lovely to see the enthusiasm of the  

children. Ask your child about their learning challenge or you can read about it in the curriculum newsletters that will be com-

ing home today.   

As I am sure you are aware the number of positive COVID cases locally have increased over the last week and we have had  a 

small number of positive cases in school too.  In school, we will continue to monitor new cases and follow our contingency 

plan and advice from Public Health when deciding what precautionary measures to introduce. 

Please make sure that you login to classcharts to communicate with school  and check your child's reward points. 

 Have a lovely weekend.   

                                       Mrs Sugars 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Friday 17th September                                                    Year 4   Earthquakes & volcanoes in-school Workshop 

Friday 17th September                                                    Year 6    Swimming begins - Autumn Term. 

Monday 20th September                                                Year 6   Maya Archaeologist Workshop 

Wednesday 29th September                                          Year 3   Egyptian Workshop 

Monday 4th October                                                        Year 5   Portals to the past Workshop 

Friday 8th & 15th October                                               Year 1   Orthoptic Eye Tests 

Tuesday 19th October                                                      Individual school photographs. 

Friday 22nd October                                                      Teacher Training Day-  School closed to pupils. 

Mon 25t - Fri 29th October                                          Half Term 

Thursday 11th November                                                Year 2   Blakesley Hall Birmingham 

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class chatrs, telephone 
or email in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member 
of SLT. 

We are taking part in the  Morrisons 'It's good to grow' campaign where Parents and carers are given  

vouchers every-time they spend £10 or more.  The vouchers will go towards  gardening items for our 
school.  Drop your vouchers into the school reception or class teacher - the more we collect, the more 

gardening items we can claim for our school. 

 

                                            https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/   

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/
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   Pride – Passion – Positivity  

                                   

                                            Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

                                Well done to... 

RL Aadi & Skye 2I Teon, Molly & Joshua 4S Prosper & April 

RH Callia & Frankie 2H Carter 5L Lea-J & Jack+ 

RA Antoni & Ava-Brooke 3D Tommy & River-Leigh 5R George & Keeley 

1B Ollie & Gracie 3G Kiran & Michael 5X Jessica-Leigh & Braden 

1C Khyreece & Ocean 3M Bella-Ri & Evie-Mai 6H Logan & Alisha 

1W Henry & Olivia 4D Riley R & Riley S 6B Kemarniee & Roop 

2B Isabella & Zak 4P Amelia & Olivier 6M Lily & Viktor 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year 

Group. 

                     RL  93.3%                    1B    96.2%                     2B   95.9%                 3D   96.5% 

 

                               4P   97%                           5X  99.3%                                6H   97.7% 
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School book bags and ties can be purchased at reception. 

Ties £3.00          Book bags £5.00 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

There have recently been a number of lost property items found in school that were not named.  
Please could you make sure your child’s clothing and lunch boxes are clearly  

labelled with their name so that items can be returned. Thank you.  

School Dinner prices. 
 

£2.34 per day                  
£11.50 per week 

 
Dinner menu’s are available at  

reception.  

Please Insure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA         Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2        Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3        3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D   Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4        Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5        Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 


